
3C 
Temple Quay House
2 The Square
Bristol
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www.gov.uk/planning-inspectorate

Your Ref:  NYM/2020/0227/FL
Our Ref:   APP/W9500/W/20/3256879

North York Moors National Park Authority
Development Control Support
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley
York
YO62 5BP

05 March 2021

Dear Sir/Madam,

Town and Country Planning Act 1990
Appeal by HOLF Leisure
Site Address: The Plough Inn, Boonhill Road, Fadmoor, Kirkbymoorside, North 
Yorkshire, YO62 7HA

I enclose for your information a copy of the third party correspondence on the above 
appeal(s).

Normally, no further comments, from any party, will now be taken into consideration.

Comments submitted after the deadline will not be seen by the Inspector unless there are 
extraordinary circumstances for the late submission.

Yours faithfully,

Adam Hill
Adam Hill

Where applicable, you can use the internet to submit documents, to see information and to check the progress 
of cases through the Planning Portal. The address of our search page is - www.planningportal.gov.uk/planning/
appeals/online/search

http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/planning/appeals/online/search
http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/planning/appeals/online/search
http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/planning/appeals/online/search
http://www.planningportal.gov.uk/planning/appeals/online/search


From: Jarvis Browning  
Sent: 02 March 2021 22:15
To: Planning
Subject: Re: NYM/2020/0227/FL
 
Dear Chris France,
We would like to add to the fact that our Camping & Caravan Club CSits members are
missing the Plough Inn, as it was well supported by them when it was open. We’re only a
few yards away from the pub. The two sites would benefit if it was to reopen the Plough
Inn as it is a lot more attractive than having to trudge over to Gillamoor without driving
etc. We could have 5 caravans and 10 tents on our site which would fill the Plough Inn if
every occupant where to attend which could be 30+ folks.
Yours Jarvis & Dorothy Browning
Southview Cottage 
Main Street 
Fadmoor 
York
N Yorks
YO62 7HY 



From: Gerry McMahon  
Sent: 03 March 2021 19:51
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2020/0227/FL APP20W3256879
 
Dear Mr Hill
 
Ref NYM/2020/0227/FL
APP20W3256879
 

Thank you for your letter of 2nd March 2021.
 

Please may I register to speak on Teams at the Virtual Hearing on Tuesday 23rd March at 10am
to take an active part in the discussions on behalf of our registered Community Benefit Society
Fadmoor Community Pub Limited.
 
Best Regards
 
Gerry McMahon – Administrator
Fadmoor Community Pub Limited
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